From: Brittney Newman

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:47:33 AM

To whom it may concern,

My name is Brittney Troppe and I am a Pediatric certifies Registered Nurse ans I do not believe a child should be
excluded from schools because the parent chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due to religious
or philosophical reasons. I am PRO vaccine, but I do not believe it’s the governments place to control these sorts of
decisions, it should be the parents. OR before mandating vaccines, consider the local population statistic/herd
immunity before mandating it, because it may not even be necessary. Also, genetic testing for allergies or Genetic
mutations like MTHFR should be more readily available/cost effective/required before getting vaccinated. Please
vote NO on HB 3063. and also, PLEASE start a movement to have the vaccine companies be held liable for their
products and consequences like everyone else. It’s ridiculous to mandate something that is t even regulated or held
responsible for the harm they may cause.

Thanks so much for your consideration,
Brittney Troppe

Sent from my iPhone
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